
 
 

March 9, 2020 
 
 
Dear CHP Community, 
 
I hope you had a good weekend. The purpose of this email is to address the school's 
policy regarding travel and the virus. By this point I am sure that we are all aware of the 
Coronavirus and its effects on the world. The best way to protect ourselves is to be 
proactive. This means doing our best to prevent the transmission and spread of the virus. 
The number one most important thing we can do is to practice good hand hygiene. Wash, 
wash and wash again! Please speak to your children about this daily. Hand sanitizer 
works against this virus and is in each classroom as well. If your child is sick, I ask that 
you keep them home for as long as needed until they are recovered. We can always send 
work home. 
 
 
Finally, I wanted to let you know that I have been in constant contact with the County and 
State health departments and we have developed a task force at the school to address 
any and all concerns regarding this virus. If a student or a family member is traveling to 
any of the following high risk countries, I must know as soon as possible when they 
traveled and when they returned. Those countries include, China, Iran, Italy and South 
Korea. Furthermore, I also need to know of any travel outside of the state with your 
departure and return dates. I strongly encourage you to limit any travel if at all 
possible for the foreseeable future. Lastly, be prepared, should you travel to any high risk 
areas or experience exposure to the virus to be asked to self-quarantine for 14 days.  
 
Thank you so much for your cooperation and efforts in keeping our community healthy. 
 
Donald Seeley 
School Principal 
Cedar Hill Prep School 
 


